
 

Caterpillars learning  

Caterpillars class love animals! 

We’ve been re -telling the story of Dear Zoo and painting our 

own tall  giraffe. We looked after cuddly  pets in our home 

roleplay area and have been naming and matching wild animals 

too. Now we’re talking about farm animals and singing Old 

MacDonald had a farm… E I E I O!   

                  

 

 Welcome to our 

school: 

Aran 

Amber  

Marmawet 

Sean 

Damola  

 

 

Butterflies learning  

Butterflies class have been huffing and puffing to tell the 

story of the Three little pigs. We’ve been building walls 

and houses in roleplay and testing materials to see how strong they 

are. We’ve been painting with detail to create pigs and wolves. 

Butterflies  class have been working hard on independent skills with 

many children now using the toilet and putting on their own coats! 

Brilliant!     

 

 

 

 

March  Superstars!  

• Anya  - climbing the A frame 

for the first time  

• Damola - settling into nursery 

so quickly! 

• Maria  - such a kind friend  

• Yahrel  - working out the  

whole alphabet  

• Terezia - joining in with so 

many activities  

 

We are proud of you all!  

 

March 2024  

Online safety for young children  

We know children love to play on 

phones and tablets but...please check 

the content which your children see.  

Quick safety questions… 

Do you have parental controls on? 

Are the games and websites  

appropriate for their age?  

Are inappropriate adverts popping up? 

 

Find advice here  

www.barnardos.org.uk/blog/tips-to-

keep-your-child-safe-online 

Holiday dates 

School closes on  

Thursday  28th 

March until Mon-

day 15th April .  

If your child is 

absent please 

ring 01270 

560319 and leave 

a message. 

 Next week : 

Easter and Spring  

stay and play  

 

Wednesday 10.45am  

and 2.45pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


